
Xcel Energy"
PUBLIC SERVICE COMPANY

November 6, 2008

P.O. Box 840
Denver, Colorado 80201-0840

Public Utilities Cormnission
of the State Of Colorado

1560 Broadway, Suite 250
Denver, Colorado 80202

Re: Disclosure Letter, Docket No. 081-420EG

Public Service Company of Colorado ("Public Service") submits this disclosure letter in Docket No.

081-420EG, pursuant to Commission Decision No. C08-0903, paragraph 21. This disclosure is

being filed within two business days following a permitted ex parte communication with a

Commissioner. As required, this disclosure letter states the time, date and place of the meeting, lists

the persons attending, and contains a surrmam~ description of the topics discussed. This disclosure

also provides a copy of all written materials, if any, provided to the Commissioner.

This letter shall serve as disclosure of the communications between Public Service and

Commissioner Matt Baker, which occun’ed fi’om lpm to 2pm on November 4, 2008, at the offices

of the Colorado Public Utilities Commission ("Commission"). Roy Palmer represented Public

Service. Public SetMce discussed the current status of the Boulder Smart Grid project and the

possibility of a pilot program to test demand response using Smart Grid. In addition, there was brief

discussion about legislation that might surface in the next legislature. No written materials were

provided at the meeting.

Very truly yours,

Manager-Rate Cases
Xeel Energy Services Inc.
1225 17th Street, Suite 1000
Denver, CO 80202-5533
Tel: 303-294-2582
Fax: 303-294-2194
Email: priya.burket@xcelenergy.com



Paula M. Connelly
Managing Attorney
Xcel Energy Services Inc.
1225 17th Street, Suite 900
Denver, CO 80202-5533
Tel: 303-294-2222
Fax: 303-294-2988
Email: pauta.connelly@xcelenergv.com


